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Welcome to Fourth Grade!
My name is Mr. Groves, and I am very excited to have you as my student this year! You may have seen me around before. I have taught sixth grade for the past few years. As a fourth grader, you will participate in many new and fun learning activities. My goal is to make this your best school year ever! Even better than all previous years combined!
Monday, August 30th is our first day of school.
I have generated a list of items you will find helpful this school year. These items are optional but recommended.  
· 1 soft zipper pencil case with the following items: 2 highlighters, box of no. 2 pencils, box of thin colored pencils, scissors, 1 glue stick, 4 dry erase markers, whiteboard eraser (an old sock works well for this) 
· 1 three subject notebook for Reading, Writing, Science/SS
· 1 graph paper notebook for Math
· 2 sturdy two-pocket folders with fasteners and bottom pockets (if you would prefer to keep those in a binder, you may bring a binder in)
· Headphones in a zip-lock bag, labeled with your name

During the 2021-22 school year, the Home and School Association will purchase assignment books and a subscription to a current events magazine for all students. We thank the HSA for their continued support!

There is a Cold Spring Back-To-School Night for fourth-grade parents on Monday, September 13th at 7:00 pm. I’m looking forward to seeing your parents there and talking with them about your fourth-grade school year.  
Enjoy the rest of your summer vacation, and I can’t wait to see you on the first day of school!  
Sincerely,
Mr. Groves
Mr. Groves
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